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Update

PPO fee increase effective August 1st!

A PPO fee increase went into effect on August 1st, 2023. If you have not received a copy of
the fee schedule yet, please click the link below. If you are in need of the specialist-specific
PPO fees, please send a request to dpror@ deltadentalor.com for a copy. Please include
your office name and Tax ID number.

Important update for PPO providers: Upon review, DDOR has made an adjustment to the
FMX fee (D0210). Please see the attached fee schedule which contains the new fee and
ensure your practice management software is updated accordingly. We understand the
original FMX fee may have caused some x-rays to be bundled in error. This was not DDOR's
intention. If you have any claims affected, please resubmit a corrected claim with a notation
in the remark's sections stating, "Not a duplicate claim, contracted fees have been

updated."
PPO Fee Schedule

Oregon Credentialing and Recredentialing Application

Established by House Bill 2144 in 1999, the Advisory Committee on Physician Credentialing
Information (ACPCI) develops the uniform applications used by hospitals and health plans to
credential and recredential practitioners within the State of Oregon. As of April 2023, an
updated version of this application has been mandated for use by credentialing entities.
Previous versions of the Oregon Practitioner Credentialing Application (OPCA), and
Recredentialing Application (OPRA) will no longer be accepted or processed.

You can access the updated forms at deltadentalor.com. DDOR will continue to send your
normal re-credentialing application reminders. Please also note that re-credentialing must
be completed by the 1st of the month in which you are due. This will be noted on the
mailing sent to your office. Please ensure that you respond promptly to avoid any lapse in
credentialing.

For questions related to the credentialing process, please contact us at
credentialing@ modahealth.com.

Additional information regarding the mandate may be found at the following site: Oregon
Health Authority : Advisory Committee on Physician Credentialing Information : Advisory



Committee on Physician Credentialing Information : State of Oregon

New interpretation services for OEBB coming soon!

Starting Oct. 1, 2023, interpretation services for OEBB patients will be available at no
provider cost through our preferred vendor, Passport to Languages.

Connecting your patients to a professional interpreter during an in-person visit can help
you:

Make healthcare more accessible to your diverse patient population

Improve your patient satisfaction levels and patient loyalty

Enhance your overall patient experience

A separate communication will be forthcoming. This will include instructions for accessing
this new service. Please keep an eye out for more details!

Fall Virtual Workshop Schedule

Save the date!

Provider Workshop:
Thursday, November 9th, 2023
noon to 1pm

Health through Oral Wellness Trainings:
Wednesday, December 6th (Part 1)
Wednesday, December 13th (Part 2)

Watch your inbox for the official invite.
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